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Georgia Milestone  

Parent Meeting 

If you have a student in grades 3-5, 
 HES needs your support by attending  
a very important informational meeting 
about the Georgia Milestones Assessment.  The studentõs 
performance on this assessment is our measuring data for the 
CCRPI. Come out to Hunt Elementary School on Thursday, 
March 1, 2018 for this meeting at 5:00 PM in the schoolõs 
cafeteria.  
 

Report Cards Issued  
 

  

 
 

 

Local School Governance 

Team Meeting 

Please join Dr. Mathis and the Local School 

 Governance Team (LSGT) on  

Tuesday, March 20, 2018 at 5:00 PM in the media center. 

During this meeting, we will  discuss school data. 

 

 

Read Across American  
 

Join HES as we celebrate Dr. 
Seussõs Birthday.  Come and 
join your student as we read 
and eat on the lawn on Friday, 
March 2, 2018.  Please ask 
your student for their specific 
lunchtime.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

HES PTO Meeting 
 

Please join us for the PTO 

meeting on Wednesday, March  

21, 2018 in the media center. 

Your support will be greatly 

appreciated. 

Students will receive their Third Nine Weeks 
Report Card on March 15, 2018.  Parents 
should monitor studentsõ grades to see if 
students have improved grades since the first 
nine weeks.  Retention discussion will be 
made on studentõs progress.    

 

Spring Break for Hunt 

Elementary School will be 

Monday, March 26, 2018 through 

Friday March 30, 2018.  Enjoy 

your break!  



 

Vision: Learning Today, Leading Tomorrow                                      Mission: To Graduate College and Career Ready Students  

Parent And Family Engagement Newsletter  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Miss Leary    Mrs. Lawson  

Pre K will be moving forward into Unit 7: Shadows, Reflections, and Unit 8: Make it Move.  

 

Reading : Pre K will continue to focus on identifying the alphabet  and letter sounds. In March, a book 

contract and log will be going home for students to read at least 5 books each month. Pre K will provide 

the books for the reading. We are focusing on increasing their appreciation and love for books .  

 

Writing : Pre K will continue to focus on writing the letters of the first and last names.  

 

Math:  Students will work on identifying and discussing the attributes of 2D and 3D shapes. We will use the 

story, òWhistle for Willieó to help students identify shapes. Students should also continue to work on 

identifying numbers 1 -10. 

 

Science : We will be observing and describing changes in the sky.  

 

Social Studies:  We will identify and discuss safety rules.  

 

Upcoming events:  

Kite Day (more information will come home)  

March 13 th Noahõs Ark Field Trip 
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Mrs. Harmon  Mrs. Abrams  

Mrs. Harvard  Mrs. Richardson  

Mrs. Jones   Mrs. Amica  

Miss Palmer  Mrs. Chester  

Mrs. Worthy  Mrs. Cummings  

 
 ELA/Reading: We are working on using strategies to help us read. When your child 

comes to a word that is not known, look for picture clues, look at letters in word, sound 

out letters, and try to read word. We are also working on writing sentences on our own. 

This weekôs homework letter has your child drawing a picture and writing 2 sentences on 

his/her own. These sentences will not be perfect. Your child should only write what 

he/she hears. Spelling will not be graded. You may need to help your child stretch the 

word he/she wants to write. We  are learning sight words, sight words, sight words! The 

words for the month of March are on the back of the weekly homework sheet. Just 

as a reminder, your child is responsible for knowing ALL sight words taught 

throughout the year. The new words on the back of the sheet are added to the first 

85 for a total of 100 words. The words will be tested at the end of March. 

 

Math: During math, we will begin to work on addition strategies. We will be looking at 

different ways to make 4, 5, 6, 7, 8, 9 and 10. We will also be working on building our 

addition fluency for sums to 5. 

 

Science: During science, we will continue to look at Living/ Nonliving Things. We will 

also begin discussing animals and their characteristics. 

 

Social Studies: During S.S., we will be discussing where we live. We will look at 

identifying our address, city, county we live in. We will also look at identifying the state 

and country we live in 

 

Phonics: Please continue to review both the uppercase and lowercase letters of the 

alphabet and the sounds each letter makes. We will also be learning phonics rules to help 

us as we learn how to blend sounds together to make words.  We are also looking at 

digraphs such as ck, sh, th, ch, and wh. 

 

School News:  
Agendas: Please remember to check your childôs agenda nightly for daily behavior 

comments as well as other important information that is being sent home from HES. 

Please remind your children to behave appropriately each day while at school.  

 

*Signed Papers: Students receive signed papers every Wednesday unless otherwise 

noted. Please review your childôs weekly papers, sign, and return to school the following 

day.  If your child had trouble with an assignment, please review and practice that skill. 

Also, ask your child if this was his/her very best work. Please keep papers home that 

come in this folder.  

 

*Homework: We use homework as a spiral review for skills that have been taught. 

Please encourage your child to complete their weekly homework as this will help increase 

their understanding of skills taught.  

 

If your childôs teacher requested a conference or stated that your child was NOT on 

track for promotion, please set up a conference as soon as possible! Kindergarten 

teachers are available to talk or meet with you if you have any questions or 

concerns. 
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Mrs. Osborne-Mann 
Miss Garza  Mrs. Ambrus  

Miss Anderson  

 
During the month of March, students will be working on the following skills: 

*ELA: Students will be learning about making connections between characters and events within a story as well how 

words and phrases can add meaning to a story. Students will continue to focus on opinion writing and will also review all 

narrative and informational writing as well.  

*Math: Students will continue with their geometry unit before moving onto place value.  

*Science: Students will complete their Unit Post Test for Magnets and will spend the next nine weeks learning about 

plants and animals.  

*Social Studies: Students will continue their lessons on goods, services, producers, and consumers before moving onto 

the next unit of study.  

 

*Friendly Reminders* 

~Signed Papers; Unless otherwise noted by the teacher, students will receive signed papers each Wednesday. Please 

review, sign, and return papers to school the following day.  

~Homework: Please allow students to complete all homework assignments which includes reading each night for 20 

minutes 

~Supplies: Please send in hand sanitizer, Clorox wipes, and tissue if you are able to. With the cold and flu season still 

going strong, we want to make sure we keep our students as healthy as we can while they are at school.  

 

As always, if you have any questions or concerns please donõt hesitate to contact us.  
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Mrs. Brockman 

Mrs. Floyd  
Mrs. Hall  

Mrs. Harvey  
Miss Postell  

      

      

In ELA our students will be working on identifying the theme/moral in non-fiction texts. We are  

focusing on the following skills: punctuation and different types of sentences. Continue to read daily 

for 20 mins. 

 

In Writing we will be starting our Response to Literature unit. In this unit, students will be reviewing 

story elements. Students will use story element graphic organizers to organize and plan their writing. 

Students will also retell important details in stories by writing a summary of the stories read.  

 

In Math we are finishing our unit on 3-digit addition and subtraction. We will be moving onto our 

unit on Geometry. In this unit we will be identifying, describing, and comparing 2-D and 3-D shapes. We 

will also be working with fractions as wholes, halves, & fourths. 

 

In Science we will be finishing up our energy unit. The students will be doing some hands-on in class 

projects and experiments. At the end of the unit the students will take a post test to assess what they have 

learned throughout the unit. We will then begin our unit on life cycles starting with the butterfly. 

 

In Social Studies we will be finishing up unit on the historical people, ending with Juliette Gordan 

Low. Beginning next week in economics, we will be learning about spending and saving money. 
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Mrs. Williams, Mrs. McKenzie, Mrs. Rouse ,  Mrs. Slaton, and Mrs. Tubbs  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

Whew!  We only have  a little over a month before the Georgia 

Milestones Test!  We have been busy in all classes working on strategies 

that will help your child reach his or her full potential!   

Reading - We are continuing to work on strategies to improve reading 

comprehension and finding text evidence.  We are also working  to 

improve  our writing so that we ace the Milestones!  

Math - Right now, we are working on attributes of shapes and will be 

working on partitioning quadril aterals into equal parts and then rolling 

into fractions.  Our next unit will be on elapsed time.  So far, we have 

learned place value, strategies to help with addition and subtraction 

through 1000, properties of addition and multiplication, multiplication  

and division facts and strategies to help solve them, problem solving, 

and reading and analyzing data and graphs.   

Science - We are currently learning about rocks and soils.  We will 

then learn about heat.  

Social Studies - Right now, we are learning about the 3 branches and 

level of government.  Next, we will learn about resources, taxes, goods 

and services, and other aspects of the economy.  
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Mr. Drakes  
Mrs. Neal  Miss Ledford Mrs. Johnson  

English Language Arts: We are focusing on the art of writing Essays. We have begun writing narrative and opinion 

essays. The students have been showing excellent progress. Please continue working with them. Students can receive 

remediation on Readtheory and Quill to practice reading comprehension and grammar. We have also begun prepping for 

the Ga Milestone which begins on April 9th, 2018.   

 

Mathematics: We are continuing to work on adding, subtracting, and multiplying fractions during the month of March. 

We will shift our focus to decimals, geometry, and measurements mid-end of March. We have also begun prepping students 

for the Ga Milestone which we begin taking April 9th, 2018. Students in 4th grade will take the Math and English Language 

Arts portion of the test online. We are insuring that our students are prepared to take and excel on the GMAS! Please make 

sure students are getting adequate rest, a good breakfast, and reviewing concepts from the beginning of the year up to now.  

 

Social Studies: This month in Social Studies class we will be taking a close look at the causes, major events, and effects of 

the Civil War.  We will also examine the social and political effects of reconstruction and economic specialization in 

historical context. Thank you all for continuing to use ClassDojo and telling your friends to sign up. If you did not receive 

the signup information from your child, please email at jneal@peachschools.org.  I am providing snapshots of what students 

are doing in class as well as study guide material so that you may help your child study at home.  Thanks again for all of 

your support. 

 

Science: The concepts we are currently focusing on in Science are simple machines, balanced, and unbalanced forces. We 

are completing in class experiments that are providing students with hands-on experience with how forces such as the 

gravitational pull works. We will shift our focus to light and sound once the students have taken their exam over simple 

machines and forces.  

 

We appreciate all that you do!  

TEAMWORK MAKES THE DREAM WORK!!  
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We are still excited and eager about learning and growth. We are swiftly approaching 

testing season, therefore, we urge you to motivate your student to do his or her best. 

Please be reminded that our trip to Washington, D.C. will be from March 21st to March 

24th. See Mr. Maxwell for more details. 

 

Mrs. Russellôs Math Class: In Math this month, we will begin our unit on 

measurements and data.  This includes convert metric units, convert customary units, 

understanding volume, volume of a rectangular prism and line plot. Math Tutorial is 

being offered Monday thru Thursday of each week from 7:30A.M. - 8:15 A.M. 

 

Mrs. Ivoryôs Social Studies Class: This month, we will be learning about the Great 

Depression, World War II, and FDRôs New Deal. Please encourage your student to 

research current events to share with the class. 

 

Mrs. Wrigh tôs ELA Class: Writing is always essential. We will be working on all 

forms of writing. During free time, encourage your student to practice his or her 

writing. We do believe that our students can become excellent writers. Please remind 

students to read for 20 minutes each night and to log it on their reading logs.  

 

Mr. Maxwellôs Science Class: This month, we will be focusing on constructive and 

destructive processes of Earth Science. Earth science weighs the most on the 

Milestones Test. Students will participate in hands-on activities and group activities. 

Some topics that will be taught are weathering and erosion, layers of the earth, 

landforms and many others. 
 

Mrs. Ivory  Mrs. Russell   

Mr. Maxwell   Mrs. Wright   



 

Vision: Learning Today, Leading Tomorrow                                      Mission: To Graduate College and Career Ready Students  

Parent And Family Engagement Newsletter  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hunt Elementary Schoolõs 
STEM Club and  

 Science Olympiad Team  

 

 

Hunt Elementary Schoolôs S.T.E.M. (Science, Technology, Engineering, and Mathematics) club is 

made up of 3rd, 4th, and 5th graders who have a love for these areas of study.  The main purpose of 

the STEM club is to provide an extra outlet for children who already show aptitude in the STEM 

areas and are interested in furthering their learning.   

Our students participate in hands-on activities that enable them to use critical thinking skills and 

higher order thinking to engage in activities based on the principles of the Design Process. 

 An additional bonus includes participation in the Science Olympiad which will take place on 

March 17th.  Students are selected to participate in up to 18 events and compete against other 

schools in the Middle Georgia region.  Last year was our first year to compete in the Science 

Olympiad.  While our team did not place in any of the events, we gained experience and insight, 

which are two valuable qualities!  We will work to do our best again this year and continue to grow 

together! 

 


